
Meeting minutes:  Tuesday    5th September 2023 

Commencing at      07:40pm 

Approximately 35 members  in attendance 

Apologies:    Paul Scott, Brooke Tumanic 

Minutes of the previous minutes  reviewed: 

  Moved  : Bernie DuField   Seconded  :  Rob 

Carrol 

o Actions arising from the minutes of the previous meeting. 

5.   nil 

Welcome New Members  

5.    Robert Wroe 

Proposed:    Jake Harris    Seconded:  Bernie DuField  

5. Stephen Munday 

Proposed: Rob CarrolSeconded: Rob Upton 

  

Presidents Report: 

 Welcome everyone…there is a new chef at the club now and the food is fantastic. 

We’ve had a month of having runs each Sunday with great success. Graham’s 

mystery run was popular, and we have another one this Sunday. The idea behind it 

is that we travel as a rolling bike/car show for the public interest. Our 4th Sunday run 

to Batemans Bay foreshore had a mix of cars and bikes and it was cool to see 

everyone cruising up and down the street in front of the alfresco  eateries. 

There has been a number of new registrations in the past month, so it’s good to see 

projects reaching fulfilment or dream machines being bought. Some of our youngest 

members are realising their first club vehicles which is fantastic. We need to 

encourage that as they are our future. 



Paul had a few things to bring you up to speed on with regard to the club house. 

Unfortunately, he is tied up tonight . We’ve had a few more submissions to the 

council and a grant form filled out. 

  

  

 Vice Presidents Report  

5.  Nil 

  

  

Secretaries Report  

o  We have received the survey form from the CMC regarding Historic Vehicle 

usage . The club encourages all members to complete the survey as the 

information gained  will benefit everyone associated with Historic/Classic cars, 

bikes, and other forms of transport. 

o Received David Burrell’s retro autos newsletter. 

Moved:  Bernie DuField                                       Seconded :   Mark Beaver 

  

Treasurer’s report  

5.  Apologies but it is unavailable. 

  

Accepted Seconded:  

5. Registrars Report 

 Jaked raised an important topic regarding the clubs’ finances into the future.  Some 

discussion took place regarding options for increasing revenue. There will be much 

discussion at future meetings concerning how we improve our financial position with 

many people offering suggestions. 

   



5. Events Directors Report 

5.  EuroCruise in August saw 17 cars and 33 people attending. We need more 

members to come along to justify the coffee van 

5. Distinguished Gentleman’s Drive has been postponed till next year due to 

insufficient support. 

5. Wednesday Runs 

     6/9 due to closures the run is to Bodalla Cafes 

      13/9 Narooma Golf Club 

20/9 Tuross Heads Boat Shed. 

27/9 Bawley Point Salt wood Café…TBC. 

Sunday Runs 

1st Nelligan 25 people 

2nd euroCruise Depart Mogo carpark 09:45 No coffee van. 

3rd East Lynne – swap meet 

4th Batemans Bay waterfront. 

  

Other news  

Tarago Classic car and bikeshow 29th October. 

All German Auto Day24th September 

Cobargo Car/bike show 4th November. 

This weekend Pheasant Wood Marulan …Pre 1965 race meeting. 

  

  

General Business  

•  Richard Fisher gave a report on the 4wd run from Mogo. 

• A run will be planned for Vintage and Veteran cars and bikes. There are 17 

vehicles in the club that fall into that category. 

• Peter Willo presented a range of club apparel which can be purchased 

through the club or direct with supplier. Peter for details. Peter has also 

organised club car windscreen banners for sale soon also. 



• New cares in the club…MG MGB Rubber nose and 1993 Toyota Hi Ace 

camper van. 

   

• Raffle Winners 

              9 Dennis, 15 Max, 22 Carl, 4 Fangio, 19 Frank (redraw), 13 Richard, 31 Mark -boomerang. 
  
Next club meeting Tuesday :    3rd October 2023 
Meeting closed:   08:35 


